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Featured Articles & Tax Tips for February 2024

Dear Clients and Friends,

Welcome to the Pinnacle CPA Advisory Group’s monthly e-newsletter for
February 2024.

Below we share some informational articles news with you — with our monthly
sampling of Featured Articles &Tax Tips.

We hope you find the arficles interesting and useful. Please contact our
experts at Pinnacle CPA Advisory Group if you need help with the covered
topics, or help with any tax or accounting issue.

Call us at 614-942-1990, reach us with email sent to Info@CPAAGI.com, or
simply fill out the Contact Form on our website, at cpaagi.com/contact.

Have a great February and we'll be back with another newsletter in March.
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FTC warns consumers to take
care with Identity Theft
Awareness Week

Child Tax Credit
could be expanded
under bipartisan deal

The hidden
consequences of not
filing your taxes



https://cpaagi.com/welcome-to-identity-theft-awareness-week-2024/
https://cpaagi.com/the-hidden-consequences-of-not-filing-your-taxes/
https://cpaagi.com/child-tax-credits-could-be-expanded-under-bipartisan-deal-who-it-helps-the-most/



